
 

 

 
Sleep Policy 

 
At Ribbons Preschool we aim to ensure that all children have enough sleep to support their 
development and natural sleeping rhythms in a safe environment.  
 
We provide a safe sleeping environment by:  

• Monitoring the room temperature 

• Having a no smoking policy. 
 
We recognise parent knowledge of their child with regard to sleep routines and will, where 
possible, work together to ensure each child’s individual sleep routines and well-being 
continues to be met. However, staff will not force a child to sleep or keep them awake 
against his or her will. They will also not usually wake children from their sleep.  
 
Individual sleep routines are followed rather than one set sleep time for all children. We 
create an environment that helps to settle children that require a sleep for example 
dimming the lights, using soft music, where applicable whilst ensuring that we continue to 
meet the needs of the children that do not require a sleep and ensure they can continue to 
play, learn and develop. This may involve taking children outdoors or linking with other 
rooms/children.  
 
Staff will discuss any changes in sleep routines at the end of the day and share observations 
and information about children’s behaviour when they do not receive enough sleep.  
 
Sleeping twins  
We follow the advice from The Lullaby Trust regarding sleeping twins. 
 
Further information can be found at:  
https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/ 
 
 
 
This policy was adopted on: 23.08.19  
This policy was amended on: 09.01.2020 
Signed on behalf of the preschool: K.Watkins-Freeman 
Date for review: 09.01.2021 
 
Policy reviewed:09.01.2021 
Date for review: 09.01.2022 
 
Policy reviewed:09.01.2022 
Date for review: 09.01.2023 

 
Policy reviewed:20.09.2023 

https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/


 

 

Date for review: 20.09.2024 

 


